Health & Family Welfare Department

Government of Kerala

GUIDELINES FOR TRAVELLERS COMING TO KERALA IN THE CONTEXT OF
SARS-CoV-2 VARIANT OMICRON

NO-53/31/F2/H&FWD- 1st Feb 2022.

The Guidelines for travellers coming to Kerala in the context of SARS CoV-2
Variant OMICRON No 43/31/F2/H&FW- dated 27th Dec 2021 were issued.

The above guidelines are modified to the following extent

1. Only 2% of samples shall be taken for the random testing of the
international travellers.

2. The International Traveller coming for short duration of less than 7
days
A. Need not undergo quarantine.
B. They shall follow Min of H&FW Govt of India guidelines for testing.
C. They may stay at their home or Hotel as the case may be.
D. They shall follow strict covid appropriate behaviour and conduct
their business and return back within 7 days.
E. If they are detected covid positive they shall report to health
institutions and avail treatment.
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